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702 SW 8th Street

Bentonville, AR 72716

Phone 479-273-4323

Fax 479-204-8058

Bhargav Balusu
1101 S Main St. Apt 336
Milpitas, CA 95035

Date: 1/27/2023

Dear Bhargav Balusu,

This letter is in response to your request for a refund
of Social Security and Medicare (FICA) taxes withheld from your wages during calendar year
2022. You will need to request a refund directly from the IRS wusing IRS Forms 843 and
8316 as Walmart will not refund these taxes directly to you. You will need to attach this
letter to your refund request asthe following information is required by the IRS.

% Walmart has not refunded the FICA tax which was withheld in 2022.
< Walmart has not been authorized to claim a FICA tax credit or refund on your behalf.

< Walmart has not claimed a credit or refund of the 2022 FICA taxes.

Sincgrely,

Sherie Desadier - Payroll Manager |
Payroll Services

Phone: 479.277.1652
Sherie.Desadier@walmart.com .
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